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Change of Auditor 

Metgasco Ltd (ASX:MEL) (Metgasco or the Company) advises that it has recently resolved to appoint 
Hall Chadwick to perform the audit function of the Company. 

The appointment has been formally approved by the Australian Securities & Investment Commission 
(ASIC) and, as part of the transition process, a letter of resignation has been received from Grant 
Thornton. 

The appointment of Hall Chadwick follows a review of the Company’s external audit arrangements and 
the Board selected Hall Chadwick based on their expertise and competitive fee structure. 

In accordance with section 327C of the Corporations Act 2001, a resolution was passed at the 
Company’s 2024 Annual General Meeting to appoint Hall Chadwick as the auditor of Metgasco. 

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank Grant Thornton for their professional service. 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Board. 

Contact and further information: 
Metgasco welcomes shareholder communication and invites all interested shareholders to make contact at any 
time. 
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